Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Region Vi — Westemn Visayas
DIVISION OF AKLAN
Archbishop Gabriel M. Reyes Street, Kalibo, Aklan

August 20, 2019

To:  Public Schools District Supervisor — District of Kalibo ! and I
school Heads of Public Secondary and Integrated Schools Concerned

Dear Sirs/Mesdames:

Please find attached invitation letter from Engr. Roger M. Esto, Provincial
Planning and Development Coordinator re: Climate Reality and Environmental
Forum on August 22, 2019, one o'clock in the aftermoon at Aklan Provincial Trade
Center, Provincial Capitol Grounds, Provincial Capitol, Kalibo, Akian.

For your information and guidance.

Very truly yours,

Dr. SALVAi.LR 0. OCHAK{/JL, CESO VI

Schbols Division Superintendent

UNNUMBERED DIVISION LETTER

MBA/SRYM




8/16/2019 - : img04+1 jpg

B

T e
ST JON- L

RECEIVED

Repubilc of the Phiippines
Province of Akian o __AUﬁ_ _Lﬁ_?ﬂ_a_
Kaflbo, Aklan e 3, 00 !

PROVINCIAL PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT OFFICE
Second Flaor, Right Wing, Provincial Capiol Bukding, 5600 Kalibo, Akdan, PRFppines
Tel. No. (036} 268-5442; Telefax No. {036) 262-1555 EmoW Address: ppdaakicn@gmail.com

“Aklan’s vision: our mission, our goal”

#5DGsGolocalinAkian!

August 16, 2019

DR. SALVADOR 0. OCHAVQ, JR., CESO VI
Schools Division Superintendent
Department of Education

Province of Aklan

Kalibo, Aklan

Dear Dr, Ochavo:
Greetings!

The provincial government of Akian, thru the Aklan Rivers Development Council (ARDC) and the
Provincial Planning and Development Office (PPDO), in partnership with the Provincial
Environment and Natural Resources Office (PENRO/DENR), cordially invites High School Students
in Kaiibo, Aklan {Dep-Ed) particularly the officers of the Supreme Student Government/Councils
to attend the Climate Reality and Environmentat Forum on August 22, 2019, 1:00 p.m., at the
Aklan Provincial Trade Center, Provincial Capitol Grounds, Provincial Capitol, Kalibo, Aklan.

important topics on Rivers Management and Climate Change have been lined-up for
presentations and discussions by competent resource speakers.

For inquiries, piease get-in-touch with the Plans and Programs Division, this office at tel. nos.
(036} 268-5442 and (036) 262-1555.

Thank you very much.

Very truly yours,

ENGR. ROGER M. ESTO
PPD Coordinator
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